
Northwest College

t the C a mp a s

IULLETIN

M a r c h 21, 1985 
FIRST VAV OF SPRING!!

"Rejoice, in  the Lofid always. I w ill  say t t  again: Let be evident
to  a l l .  The LoAd ii> neaA. Vo not be anxious about anything, but in  by pAayeA
and p e titio n , with thanksgiving, present youA to  And the peace ofi God, which 
transcends a l l  understanding, w i l l  guard your hearts and your minds in  Christ Jesus."

■ Philippians 4:4-7

CLASSES TAUGHT BY DR. CAL WHITE. . . ,
>-Prof. Debby White and Dr. Swaffied, will 

,ot begin meeting until  Tuesday, March 26th 
due to choir tours. Please have a l l  books, 
music, and c lass-re la ted  materials  purchased 
by then so that  further loss of time is avoided. 
Thank you.

REMINDER :
Bookstore purchases are cash unless there is 
a c red i t  (overpayment) on your account.
Thanks for not asking to charge books.

AEROBICS! AEROBICS!
This quarter  the Aerobics Class is s ta r t in g  
up again. Classes will be held on Monday and 
Thursday nights from 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. in the 
gym.

MAIL! MAIL! MAIL! MAIL!
- Mail will be held a t  the reception desk 

through next week. Please pick i t  up there.
- Mail has to be picked up personally - 

please do not ask to take someone e l s e ' s  mail.
- Off-campus students who are supposed to 

receive th e i r  mail at the recep t ion is t '  desk
‘̂‘‘Mease check the mail da i ly .

- All c e r t i f i ed  mail has to be picked up 
by you personally. If  you need to have your 
mail picked up by someone else  please phone 
the recept ionis t  or write a message for her - 
with your signature on i t !

- I f  you have an emergency and need your 
mail before i t  has been delivered to your box

DUE TO CIRCUMSTANCES. . . 
beyond the control of the Office of the 
Registrar,  grade cards will not be avai lable 
until  Thursday, March 28th.

HELP HELP HELP HELP HELP HELP!
WE NEED COPIES OF ANTHOLOGY OF AMERICAN 
LITERATURE VOL. 2. Please bring any 
copies that  you would l ike  to se l l  or 
loan to the Bookstore. Thank you!

AVAILABLE IN THE REGISTRAR'S OFFICE... 
are course catalogs for the Summer 
Ins t i tu te  of Linguistics offered by 
Wycliffe Translators. These will be of 
special in te res t  to those students planning 
missionary careers.

THE BLOODMOBILE WILL BE HERE ON TUESDAY... 
April 9. Help meet the need. Watch for 
further  deta ils  in the next bul le t in!

MAIL! MAIL! MAIL! MAIL!
- I f  you have an emergency and need your 

mail before i t  has been dis tr ibuted in the 
afternoon, please check with Terrie in the 
Dean of Students Office and she will de ter­
mine i f  i t ' s  necessary.

- The doors to the Admin. Building are 
locked at 4:00 p.m. everyday, and unless
you have an appointment with an administrator 
who will l e t  the recept ionis t  know in 
advance that  you're coming, you may not 
be l e t  in. Packages need to be obtained the 
next morning.



ALL STUDENTS ENROLLED IN ART ACTIVITIES AND RESOURCES FOR ELEMENTARY TEACHERS... 
must meet on Tuesday, March 26th at 6:30 p.m. in H-105. In addition to other" 
instruction you will be deciding what time the class will be meeting. Thank you.

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

Thursday - Prayer and Praise 
Friday - President Hurst 
Monday - Dr. Ming 
Tuesday - ASB - Rick Enloe
Wednes. - Frank Cole - District Superintendent for the Assemblies of God 
Thursday- WOM - Evangelism 
Friday - Campus Day!

"Say hello lo the Reverend Martin Green, the Very Reverend Crowe,
and the Mega-Reverend Stephen


